
 

Dear Parents,  

 

Little Genius is on Facebook! Throughout the year pictures will be 

taken of your children in action. Since there are so many great moments 

to capture, I was thinking about posting them in albums to our site! 

Check out our site at:  www.facebook.com/lgaedison. 

Before doing so, I need your permission. Please feel free to come to me 

with any questions or concerns.  

 

Thank You, 

Angela Holdren 

Director 

 

______Yes, I am fully aware and agree to have my child posted in albums on the 

Little Genius Academy Facebook 

 

______No, I am NOT allowing or agreeing to have my child posted in albums on the 

Little Genius Academy Facebook. 

 

Childs Name: _____________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: ________________________________ 

 

http://www.facebook.com/lgaedison

